
 

 

 
 

Kaipara District Council 

 Proposed Temporary Road Closure 
 

Pursuant to the Local Government Act 1974 Schedule 10 11(e), the Kaipara District Council hereby 

gives notice that Dargaville Community Development Board has an application to have a road closed 

within the Kaipara District. Closed on the day and at the times set out below for the purpose of holding 

the Matariki Street Market.   

 
Friday 28 June 2024 between 3:00pm – 7:00pm 

Kaipara District Council will, at its meeting on 26 June 2024, consider the proposal to close the following 

road for the holding of the Matariki Street Market 

Victoria Street to be closed between Hokianga Road and Kapia Street Road – 3:00pm until 
7:00pm.  

 

Any objections to this proposal should be in the hands of the Kaipara District Council no later than 

4.00pm Monday 24 June, 2024 and will be considered at the next available Council meeting. 
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